
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230253.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I am writing to obtain the following information. 

 
1. Do SECAmb contract Secure24, LSA Secure, or any other private secure 

transport provider? 
They are currently not contracted by the Trust 
 

2. If contracted by SECAmb, are they dispatched by EOC? 
N/A 
 

3. If contracted by SECAmb, what incident types do they attend? 
N/A 

 
4.  contracted by SECAmb, can they claim blue light exemptions whilst 

working on behalf of SECAmb? 
N/A 
 

5. If contracted by SECAmb, what clinical qualification do private secure 
transport staff hold, if any? 
N/A 
 

6. If contracted by SECAmb, are they sent to any other incident besides 
mental health incidents? For example, cardiac arrests if they are the 
nearest available resources. 
N/A 
 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
  



 

 


